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LETTER DATED 3 AUGUST 1974 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF 
GREECE TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

Further to my previous letters concerning the Turkish violations of the 
cease-fire, I have the honour to bring to your knowledge the following: 

Turkish units have taken away from their families all the able-badied men of 
the village "Bella-pais" and driven them towards an unknown destination. The same 
happen& to a part of the able-bodied men in the village of Thermia, province of 
Kyrenia. 

Representatives of the International Red Cross were not allowed by the Turkish 
forces to enter the villages Trimithi and Karmi. 

Turkish soldiers have taken away 7 tons of food, stuff, ser.t by the 
International Red Cross Committee for the Greeks cf Trimithi and Karmi. 

I would be grateful, Your Excellency, if you could kindly have this letter 
circulated as a document of the Security Council. 

(Signed) Denis CARAYANNIS 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of Greece 
to the United Nations 

74-20696 


